Christensen Optometric
290 Sierra College Drive Suite C
Grass Valley, CA 95945



	We are pleased to announce that our office is reopening on Tuesday May 26th! It is our goal to return to the office adapting the safety procedures and guidelines published by the CDC and American Optometric Association. 

Dr. Christensen and staff have implemented the following polices at our office: 

1. All patients, staff and doctor will have their temperature checked with a non-contact thermometer upon entering the office. Those with a temperature over 100.4 degrees Fahrenheit will not be permitted to enter and will be asked to contact their primary care doctor. 

2. All patients, staff and doctors are required to wear masks while in the office at all times. 

3. We are closely monitoring the number of people in the office at any given time. We are asking that patients come alone to their appointment, unless a parent or caregiver is required.

4. Our office is currently operating by appointment only. Please call our office during normal business hours to schedule anything from an exam to an eyeglass repair. 

5. We are diligently cleaning and sterilizing all surfaces. Door handles, counter tops, chairs, equipment and even eyeglass frames are being sterilized between each patient. 

6. We have changed our appointment scheduling to ensure social distancing and reduce waiting room occupancy. 


[bookmark: _GoBack]We are excited to be back in the office and look forward to providing the same excellent care and customer service to all of our patients. In these trying times, we are doing our best to adapt to changes, and it is extremely important that we work together to keep our community safe. As always, we appreciate your business and look forward to seeing you in the near future. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Christensen and Staff 
